
2014-15 HSMB Report 

 

The Title IX Coordinator received nine reports of potential violations under the College's Sexual 

Misconduct Policy. Three of the students elected to pursue formal complaints.  

• One student was found responsible for non-consensual sexual contact and was suspended 

for one semester.  

• One student found responsible for non-consensual sexual penetration and was expelled.  

• One student was found responsible for stalking, and received a one-semester suspension.  

 

Of the remaining six reports:  

• One student elected to have the Title IX Coordinator and Dean Landry meet with the 

alleged perpetrator to issue a no contact order.  

• One student could not identify the alleged perpetrator.  

• Two students reported separate incidents that occurred in fall of 2013, and did not wish to      

pursue further action.   

• One student reported an incident that happened in fall 2012; since the alleged perpetrator 

was no longer a Hamilton student, the complainant chose not to pursue the incident 

further.  

• One student reported an incident that occurred while studying abroad in fall 2013; 

although the complainant chose not to identify the alleged perpetrator, the incident 

nevertheless was relayed to the host study abroad institution.  

 

In addition, the Title IX Coordinator received reports from eight students regarding behavior that 

may have fallen under the Harassment and Discrimination Policy. None of the students chose to 

make formal complaints. Of the reports:  

• Five resulted in no contact orders being issued.  

• One case involved a contract employee, who no longer may be assigned to work at 

Hamilton.  

• In two of the reports, the alleged individuals – including one situation involving harassing 

behavior on YikYak against members of a sorority – could not be identified.  

 


